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From: Lauren N. Simpson
To: House State Affairs
Cc: Grace Kubitz
Subject: FW: Support for HB233
Date: Monday, March 9, 2020 12:18:28 PM


Another one, thanks Grace.


-----Original Message-----
From: Rodarno <rodarno@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 9, 2020 12:16 PM
To: Rep. Sarah Vance <Rep.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov>
Cc: Bill Iverson <bill@alaskaoutdoorcouncil.com>
Subject: Support for HB233


Dear Rep. Sarah Vance,


Thank you for watching out for the best interest of Alaska’s hunters and anglers who do purchase Alaska hunting
and fishing license. HB233 will do just that. The Alaska Outdoor Council supports passage of HB233.


The thought that with the passage of CSHB260(FIN)am in 2018 Alaskan hunters and anglers would  exposing
themselves never crossed my mind.


Outdoor folks are fortunate to have Representatives like you watching out for us in Juneau. HB233 is a good
example why outdoors folks support you.


Thanks for your help,
Rod Arno
ALaska Outdoor Council


Sent from Rod Arno's iPhone.
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